
May 16, 2024 

PMMC Nurses, 

We had our final scheduled mediation session with ONA today before the upcoming 
central mediation in June.  

After waiting two months for ONA to respond to our previous financial proposal, we 
received a counter proposal at the end of our last session. This enabled us to present a 
competitive and generous offer, that we have been ready to present for two months. 
This proposal gives an average first year increase of 22.76%. This means first-year 
raises of $10.39-12.92 per hour, plus an additional 6% over the next two years. This 
offer is the best in the Medford market, alongside our existing best-in-market benefits 
package. 

We want to stress that this is our best offer. Our goal remains to ensure that you receive 
fair compensation and to finalize this agreement. Moving to central mediation changes 
the bargaining dynamic, and this offer will not be available beyond May. 

We have provided a breakdown for quick reference below.  

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to your core leader.  

 


